

## Eco-Committee Meeting Minutes

**Date:** 9<sup>th</sup> October 2018

**Venue:** GG3

**Present:** Miss Diffley & Mrs McMenamin.

Aoife Lynch, Katie Blair, Magali Wing, Lucy Healy, Sadhbh Mullan, Niamh Lamont, Erin Lazarte, Oisin Toner, Matthew Duffy, Ava McClune, Owen McFadden.

**Apologies:** Thomas Doherty, Sarah Jane Carten, Eisa Morgan.

### **Agenda:**

- Congratulations passed on for the delivery of KS4 assembly today and a reminder about the other two assemblies to be completed:  
KS3; 12<sup>th</sup> October,  
KS5; 11<sup>th</sup> October.
- Confirmation of date for clearing site and planting bulbs in designated woodland area: Wednesday 17<sup>th</sup> October period 9 and 10. Details of teachers taken and Miss Diffley will email individual teachers to advise of activity.
- Update on litter rota for 2018/19; 13D will complete the litter collection this week.
- Waste sub-group; looked at waste data and completed calculations.  
Litter sub-group; monitored the school grounds for litter ahead of tomorrow's litter collection.  
Biodiversity sub-group; completed a bug count in the planned woodland area before the site is cleared and planted.

*With no other business to attend to, the meeting ended at 4:30pm.*